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 St. Mary’s 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Incorporated 
12 February 1918 — 12 February 2018 
Under the Title 
St. Mary’s of the Lake 
 

Fr. Philip Dinh-Van-Thiep 
pdinhvanthiep@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon William Doran 
 

Parish Address 
15232 County F, PO Box 219 
Lakewood, WI 54138 
 

Parish Office 715-276-7364 
Hours: 9am-4pm 
Email: stmary01@centurytel.net 
Fax: 715-276-1414 
Web site: www.stmarys-lakewood.com 
 

Parish Mission Statement 
We the members of St. Mary’s of the Lake   
are called by Jesus to be the light of the 
world, through the mission and ministry 
of His Catholic Church; to discover Him, 
follow Him, worship Him, and share His 
love. 

of the Lake 

 
Sacraments Reconciliation 

 Lakewood: First Fridays 9am, Sat. 3:30pm  
 Silver Cliff:  after 5:30pm Mass on the  
 1st Saturday of the month 
 Crooked Lake: after 7:30am Mass on the 
 2nd Sunday of the month 
   

 Baptism 
 Preparation program required, 
 please contact the office 
  

 Confirmation 
 Usually confirmed in the junior 
 and senior year of high school 
  

 Marriage 
 Make arrangements with the pastor  
 six months prior to desired date 
  

 Anointing of the Sick 
 Individual arrangements can 
 be made through the parish office 
 

First Friday Mass at 8:30 am 
 Exposition from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Reconciliation from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Benediction at 10:00am 

Religious Education Classes 
     Wednesday Evenings October - May 
 1st-6th 4:00pm-5:30pm 
 7th-12th 6:30pm-8:00pm 

The Rosary Lakewood:  Wednesdays & Fridays at 8am
 Silver Cliff:  Saturdays before 5:30 Mass. 

L A K E W O O D  C H U R C H  

C R O O K E D  L A K E  C H A P E L  

S I L V E R  C L I F F  C H A P E L  

The Samaritan woman said to him, 
“How can you, a Jew, ask me, a 

Samaritan woman, for a drink?” 
Jesus answered and said to her, “If 
you knew the gift of God and who 
is saying to you, ‘Give me a drink,’ 
you would have asked him and he 

would have given you living water.” 
- Jn 4:9a, 10  

March 15, 2020 
Third Sunday of Lent  
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Welcome to St. Mary’s of the Lake 2 

Pray the Rosary 
Join us every Wednesday before Mass 
at 8:00am to pray the Rosary for the 
sick of the parish and on  Fridays at 
8:00am for Peace. 

 

Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday, March 14, 2020   
 4:00pm Lakewood:  Julie Busch 

 5:30pm:  Silver Cliff:  For Vocations 
 

Sunday, March 15, 2020  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: Living & Deceased People of the Parish 

  9:00am Lakewood:  Joan Klika 

 
 

Tuesday, March 17, 2020  
    8:30am Lakewood:  Cathy Davies  

 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020   
  8:30am Lakewood: For a Successful Bishop’s Appeal  
   

Thursday, March 19, 2020  
 8:30am Lakewood:  Fr. Leo Lessard 
  

Friday, March 20, 2020     
 8:30am Lakewood:  For the Sick 
  

Saturday, March 21, 2020   
 4:00pm Lakewood: For the People of St. Mary’s & St. Ambrose  
 5:30pm:  Silver Cliff:  Dave & JoAnn Bouche  

                                             35th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Sunday, March 22, 2020  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: For Vocations 
  9:00am Lakewood: For Peace in our World 

 

Prayer Requests . . .  
 

For healing and good health of mind, 
body, and spirit:  
Larry Goffard,  Lillian Williamson, Mike 
Janesch, Carol Bretl, Bernice Gruenke, Roger 
Enderby, Fr. Bill Stengel, Haley Angst, Bob 
Bennett, Richard Swiatnicki, Don Duca, Ken Bohl 
and Larry Engebos 
 

For eternal rest, and for God’s blessings on their 
families:  Wayne Anderson 
 

For all the prayer requests written in our  Parish 
Book of Petitions. 
 

Prayer Shawls 
If you would like to receive a prayer 
shawl, or know of  someone who 

would, please call the parish office. A prayer shawl 
has been blessed by Father and helps to remind us 
of God’s love and care and the prayers of our faith 
community to know that we are not alone. 

  Your Sharing 
 

The Second Sunday of Lent 
 

Lakewood……………………...………..…..…$4787.75 
       Silver Cliff………………………………………….$551.00 

Crooked Lake…..……...……………..........$419.00 
 

Total.…………………….….………………..….$5757.75 
 

God Bless You For Your  Sharing  
&  Thank You! 

ATTENTION:   
 

Due to concerns over the outbreak of the flu in our 
State of Wisconsin and the region, we will NOT offer 
the Precious Blood for Communion (the Cups) to the 

Congregation for both weekday and weekend Masses until further 

notice.      Fr. Phil   

Bishop’s Appeal Goal: 
$24,794.00 

   Gifts : 76 Families   
             $12,835.00 

 

         God Bless you for your support of the  
        2020 Bishop’s Appeal! 

The one by One Campaign  
In Spring we will be reaching out to parishioners who have not had a 
chance to make their gift. Thank you to all of our families who have 

already made a gift. Total gifts given:   $116,861.50 

  A Lenten Blessing 
 

We give you thanks, our Father! You call 
us to join with the saints, and inherit 
your light. You take us out of the power 
of darkness and create a place for us in 
the kingdom of your Son.  
To you be glory forever! Amen. 

Parish Tithing 
This month our parish has given 
$109.00 to the Rainbow House in 
Marinette, Avail  Domestic Shelter 
and Hope Life Center in Antigo. This 
amount is a sacrificial gift of 2.5% of 
the money in our regular collections 
in February.   
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Third Sunday of Lent  March 15, 2020 Dear Parishioners and Friends of  
St. Mary’s of the Lake: 
 From this coming March 19, along with all parishes in our 
Green Bay Diocese we are going to begin the ‘YEAR OF ST. 
JOSEPH’ recently launched by our Bishop David Ricken. In 
his letter dated February 11, 2020 (which we used as our 
bulletin insert about 2 weeks ago) Bishop Ricken wrote: ‘On 

December 8, 1870, Pope Pius IX 
declared St. Joseph as Patron of 
the Universal Church, and this 
year marks the 150th 
anniversary of that declaration. 
After much prayer and 
consultation, I have discerned 
the need to declare a special 
year of prayer in honor of St. 
Joseph. St. Joseph has proven 
himself a miracle worker 
throughout the history of the 
church and also today. He 
answers prayers simply, 
humbly and thoroughly. It is 

with great excitement and confidence that I invite you to 
celebrate this year in honor of St. Joseph with me.’ 
During the Year of St. Joseph all parishes are asked to say the 
special ‘Prayer to St. Joseph’ (prepared by Bishop Ricken) 
on the weekend Masses throughout the Year beginning 
March 21-22. This Prayer will be available at the ends of the 
pews of all our 4 churches for all Mass participants. 
In a short video to introduce and promote the Year of St. 
Joseph, Bishop Ricken points out that the goal of the Year is 
to ask St. Joseph to intercede for us in the following three 
specific ways: 
 For the strength and healing of marriages and family life. 
 For the Universal Church –especially all church leaders. 
 For a significant increase in vocations to the priesthood 
in our Green Bay Diocese. 
Bishop has also recently released a “Pastoral Letter” to explain 
in depth the above-mentioned goal of the Year. This pastoral 
letter is now available on line at www.gbdioc.org/stjoseph.  
(By the way, I’ve printed out this Pastoral Letter. If you want a copy, 
please let me know). 
 
Bishop nicely ends the video with an overall wrap-up with 
five points to remember: 
 Begin the Year of St. Joseph from March 19, 2020 (Feast of 
St. Joseph) to March 19, 2021  
Visit at www.gbdioc.org/stjoseph for more information and 
resources. 
 Read and reflect on the Pastoral Letter.  
 Pray, Pray and Pray. 
 Go to St. Joseph. He will pray for you. He will point you in 
the right direction. He will guide you closer to Jesus. 

ST. JOSEPH, PRAY FOR US! 

Fr. Philip 

 

Prepare Your Heart 
    
 

Lenten Material Available 
The Little Black Books, Catholic Relief Services Operation 
Rice Bowl and the Compass newspaper   
Stations of the Cross 
Silver Cliff: All Fridays at 4:00pm 
Crooked Lake: Friday, March 13th  4:00pm 
Lakewood:  Friday, March 20th at 4:00pm   
Shadow Stations of the Cross 
Wednesday, March 18th at St. Ambrose in Wabeno at 
6:30pm presented by our Religious Education Students 
Lenten Fish Fry 
Friday, March 20th from 4:30 -7:00pm at  
St. Mary's of the Lake in Lakewood  

Seroogy’s Candy Sale 
St. Mary's  & St. Ambrose Youth will be  
selling Seroogy’s  Chocolates for their Lenten Outreach  
before and after Masses.  

Parish Meetings-Everyone Welcome! 
Joint Parish Council Meetings 

Thursday, March 19th at Lakewood 6pm 
 

St. Mary’s Mission Sewing Circle 
Thursday, March 26th at 9am in the Gathering Space. 

Seroogy’s Chocolates!  
 

For Sale Before & After Masses 

St. Mary’s Fish Fry 
Please join us on Friday April 12th for our 
Annual Lenten Fish Fry. We will be serving 
from 4:30 to 7pm. Adults $8.00, under 12 $4.00 and under 6 
years Free. We are looking for some extra people to 
work, please call Carla at 715-850-1980 if you can help!  
We also need your delicious homemade desserts, they 
can be dropped off at church anytime between 9am and 
4pm next week. 

The Reverse Collection 
Today we will have a Reverse Collection for 
the local food Pantry Please bring your food 
items next weekend.   Monetary donations 
are always appreciated. Thank you! 

The 2020 Census  
is looking for individuals to apply for jobs as census takers. 
You can apply directly on-line at 2020census.gov/jobs  
or call 1-855-562-2020.  This will be part-time work, 
flexible schedules and paid weekly. 

https://www.gbdioc.org/stjoseph
https://www.gbdioc.org/stjoseph

